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Evidence of Desire
A Kirkus Reviews Best Book of 2016! An NPR
Best Book of 2016! "I can say, without a
doubt, that A Promise of Fire is going on my
keeper shelfI cannot remember the last time I
wanted to both savor and devour a book." —
Smart Bitches, Trashy Books KINGDOMS WILL
RISE AND FALL FOR HER BUT NOT IF SHE CAN HELP
IT Catalia "Cat" Fisa lives disguised as a
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soothsayer in a traveling circus. She is
perfectly content avoiding the danger and
destiny the Gods-and her homicidal motherhave saddled her with. That is, until
Griffin, an ambitious warlord from the magicdeprived south, fixes her with his steely
gaze and upsets her illusion of safety
forever. Griffin knows Cat is the Kingmaker,
the woman who divines the truth through lies.
He wants her as a powerful weapon for his
newly conquered realm-until he realizes he
wants her for much more than her magic. Cat
fights him at every turn, but Griffin's
fairness, loyalty, and smoldering advances
make him increasingly hard to resist and
leave her wondering if life really does have
to be short, and lived alone. The Kingmaker
Chronicles: A Promise of Fire (Book 1) Breath
of Fire (Book 2, coming January 2017) Heart
on Fire (Book 3, coming Fall 2017) Praise for
The Kingmaker Chronicles "Breath of Fire is a
heart-pounding and joyous romantic adventure
that swept me away. Amanda Bouchet's talent
is striking."—NALINI SINGH, New York Times
bestselling author on Breath of Fire More
Praise for A Promise of Fire: "I cannot
remember the last time I wanted to both savor
and devour a book." —Smart Bitches, Trashy
Books "An exquisite high-fantasy romance with
masterful worldbuilding." —Kirkus STARRED
Review "Fantasy romance at its finest! You
will fall in love with these delicious
characters." —Darynda Jones, New York Times
bestselling author of the Charley Davidson
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series "Bouchet skillfully melds the genres
while crafting a sexy, emotional
romance."—Sarah MacLean, The Washington Post
"A Promise of Fire made me laugh out loud
more than once."—Thea Harrison, New York
Times bestselling author of the Elder Races
series

Entreat Me
A brilliant, twisty novel about a missing
woman, an unfaithful husband, and the dark
secrets that will destroy two perfect
families. A scandalous revelation is about to
devastate a picturesque town where the houses
are immaculate and the neighborhoods are
tightly knit. Devoted mother Cora O'Connell
has found the journal of her friend Laurel's
daughter--a beautiful college student who
lives next door--revealing an illicit
encounter. Hours later, Laurel makes a
shattering discovery of her own: her daughter
has vanished without a trace. Over the course
of one weekend, the crises of two close
families are about to trigger a chain
reaction that will expose a far more
disturbing web of secrets. Now everything is
at stake as they're forced to confront the
lies they have told in order to survive.

Drago Illuminare
When a spaceship lands in Sorrow Falls, a
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lovable and fearless small-town girl is the
planet’s only hope for survival Three years
ago, a spaceship landed in an open field in
the quiet mill town of Sorrow Falls,
Massachusetts. It never opened its doors, and
for all that time, the townspeople have
wondered why the ship landed there, and
what—or who—could be inside. Then one day a
government operative—posing as a
journalist—arrives in town, asking questions.
He discovers sixteen-year-old Annie Collins,
one of the ship’s closest neighbors and a
local fixture known throughout the town, who
has some of the answers. As a matter of fact,
Annie Collins might be the most important
person on the planet. She just doesn’t know
it.

Wyvern
A young woman is both a bard—and a warrior—in
this thrilling historical fantasy from the
author of the Sevenwaters novels. Eighteenyear-old Liobhan is a powerful singer and an
expert whistle player. Her brother has a
voice to melt the hardest heart, and is a
rare talent on the harp. But Liobhan's
burning ambition is to join the elite warrior
band on Swan Island. She and her brother
train there to compete for places, and find
themselves joining a mission while still
candidates. Their unusual blend of skills
makes them ideal for this particular job,
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which requires going undercover as traveling
minstrels. For Swan Island trains both
warriors and spies. Their mission: to find
and retrieve a precious harp, an ancient
symbol of kingship, which has gone missing.
If the instrument is not played at the
upcoming coronation, the candidate will not
be accepted and the kingdom will be thrown
into disarray. Faced with plotting courtiers
and tight-lipped druids, an insightful
storyteller, and a boorish Crown Prince,
Liobhan soon realizes an Otherworld power may
be meddling in the affairs of the kingdom.
When ambition clashes with conscience,
Liobhan must make a bold decision—and the
consequences may break her heart.

We Were Mothers
With London finally at peace, there is only
one threat remaining to the stability of the
monarchy The queen is without an heir. Queen
Alexandra is done with marriage, but as
always, the Duke of Malloryn has a plan. With
Malloryn insisting upon an heir for the
realm, Alexandra reluctantly agrees to accept
a husband. But who? With Europe's most
eligible bachelors in London to attend her
exhibition, she finds herself pining for the
only man who has never betrayed her. The only
man she wants. And the one man she cannot
have. A queen's duty is never done.
Alexandra's feelings for her dearest friend,
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Sir Gideon, have always been warm, but a
stolen kiss pushed a friendship into
dangerous waters. How can she explain that
she has never known desire before? How can
she stand to be in the same room as Gideon,
without betraying her feelings? And how can
she marry someone else? But there's an
assassin on the loose, and while she may
currently be at odds with Sir Gideon, he's
the only man who can save both her wounded
heart—and the future of the realm. Foreign
princes and meddling dukes, bedamned.

Mist's Edge
From the New York Times bestselling author of
The Winter King comes a breathtaking new tale
of love and adventure set in the mystical
land of Mystral He wasn’t supposed to choose
her… Seafaring prince Dilys Merimydion has
been invited to court the three magical
princesses of Summerlea. To eradicate the
pirates threatening Calberna and to secure
the power of the Sea Throne, Dilys vows to
return home with a fierce warrior-queen as
his bride. But politics has nothing to do
with unexpected temptation. She didn't dare
wed him A weathermage like her sisters,
Gabriella Coruscate’s gentleness exemplifies
the qualities of her season name, Summer. Yet
her quiet poise conceals dangerous powers she
cannot begin to wield. Better to live without
excitement, she reasons, than risk her heart
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and lose control—until an irresistible
Sealord jolts her awake with a thunderclap of
raw desire. Until evil threatens everything
they hold dear… When pirates kidnap Summer
and her sisters, Dilys begins a desperate
quest to save the woman he loves. Only by
combining his command of the seas with the
unleashed fury of Summer’s formidable gifts
can they defeat their brutal enemies and
claim the most priceless victory of all: true
love.

Seven Princes of the Thousand Year
Labyrinth
Free from the hand of a tyrant, the Twelve
Kingdoms have thrown all that touch them into
chaos. New allies appear--and enemies
encroach--from all sides. To survive, they
must adapt to this new reality without a
moment of doubt Growing up in a country where
magic was common as dust, Zynda never had to
worry about her enchantments upsetting the
balance of nature. But the land beyond the
borders of the thirteenth kingdom calls to
her. It may be foreign and ugly, but the
strangeness is laced with an excitement she
has never known. Outside her homeland,
Zynda's shapeshifting and sorcery are a
potent advantage to nations grasping for
dominance--and the thrill of power lures her
even as she recognizes the threat she poses
to these magic-buffeted realms. A ruthless
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enemy stalks them, promising destruction if
she does not fight with all her strength--but
if she upsets the equilibrium of the land,
all will pay, the common people most of all.
And a man of this outside world fascinates
her, a mossback with no scrap of magic in
him. He knows nothing of the fears and
temptations pulling at her. But in his steady
embrace she learns she must choose well--for
the consequences may reach farther than she
ever imagined

Pleasant Day
In this stunningly original wolf shifter
romance, can a human truly make room in her
heart for the Wild? Thea Villalobos has long
since given up trying to be what others
expect of her. So in Elijah Sorensson she can
see through the man of the world to a man who
is passionate to the point of heartbreak. But
something inside him is dying, and Thea's
heart aches for the man who could so easily
become her wolf Elijah Sorensson has all
kinds of outward success: bespoke suits,
designer New York City apartment, women
clamoring for his attention. Except Elijah
despises the human life he's forced to
endure. He's Alpha of the Great North Pack,
and the wolf inside him will no longer be
restrained She sizes me up quickly with eyes
the color of ironwood and just as unyielding.
"Thea Villalobos," she says, and it takes me
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a moment to get my breath back. Thea
Villalobos. Goddess of the City of Wolves.
Readers are howling for more: See where the
adventure all began in The Last Wolf.

A Promise of Fire
A dragon shapeshifter and a healer with power
over the earth fight a corrupt empire in this
thrilling and deeply emotional romantic
fantasy from the USA Today bestselling author
of Radiance. Magic is outlawed in the Krael
Empire and punishable by death. Born with the
gift of earth magic, the free trader Halani
keeps her dangerous secret closely guarded.
When her uncle buys a mysterious artifact, a
piece of bone belonging to a long-dead draga,
Halani knows it's far more than what it
seems. Dragas haven't been seen for more than
a century, and most believe them extinct.
They're wrong. Dragas still walk among the
denizens of the Empire, disguised as humans.
Malachus is a draga living on borrowed time.
The magic that has protected him will soon
turn on him--unless he finds a key part of
his heritage. He has tracked it to a group of
free traders, among them a grave-robbing
earth witch who fascinates him as much as she
frustrates him with her many secrets.
Unbeknownst to both, the Empire's twisted
empress searches for a draga of her own, to
capture and kill as a trophy. As Malachus the
hunter becomes the hunted, Halani must risk
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herself and all she loves to save him from
the Empire's machinations and his own lethal
birthright.

A Heart of Blood and Ashes
In an isolated fortress, the Master of Crows
battles an ancient god for possession of his
soul. Renegade and heretic, he dreams of ways
to defeat the god and destroy the priesthood
who would execute him. Sent by her masters to
betray him, a woman comes who possesses a
weapon he can use to triumph over bothbut
only at the ultimate sacrifice. A tale of
love and allegiance. --------------- This
fantasy romance was previously published with
a different cover in 2009 by Amber Quill
Press. This is the second edition.

Promise of Darkness
The enchanting and bloodthirsty sequel to the
New York Times bestselling novel The Cruel
Prince. You must be strong enough to strike
and strike and strike again without tiring.
The first lesson is to make yourself strong.
After the jaw-dropping revelation that Oak is
the heir to Faerie, Jude must keep her
brother safe. To do so, she has bound the
wicked king, Cardan, to her, and made herself
the power behind the throne. Navigating the
constantly shifting political alliances of
Faerie would be difficult enough if Cardan
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were easy to control. But he does everything
in his power to humiliate and undermine her
even as his fascination with her remains
undiminished. When it becomes all too clear
that someone close to Jude means to betray
her, threatening her own life and the lives
of everyone she loves, Jude must uncover the
traitor and fight her own complicated
feelings for Cardan to maintain control as a
mortal in a Faerie world.

Pathfinder's Way
Reviewer Top Pick from Night Owl Reviews! An
Outstanding Book from Merrimon Book Reviews!
Nominated for Book of the Week from LASR
Reviews!"A Tolkien-esque world combined with
an eighteenth-century historical romance
produces a satisfying tale with twists you'll
never expect. Excellent!"-Jennifer Ashley,
USA Today bestselling author of Pride Mates
In a magical land ruled by ruthless Elven
lords, the Fire Lord's son Dominic Raikes
plays a deadly game to conceal his growing
might from his malevolent father-until his
arranged bride awakens in him passions he
thought he had buried forever. Lady Cassandra
has been raised in outward purity and
innocence, while secretly being trained as an
assassin. Her mission is to bring down the
Elven Lord and his champion son. But when she
gets to court she discovers that nothing is
what it seems, least of all the man she
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married. But beneath the gilded castles lies
an unspeakable evil, greater than either
Dominic or Cassandra had ever fathomed, and
without each other they may not survive. A
unique combination of historical and fantasy
romance, The Fire Lord's Lover will fascinate
readers of Karen Monin, Sherrilyn Kenyon,
Kresley Cole, and Diane Duval who will adore
this imaginative unexpected love story
between the son of a tyrant and the woman
sent to take them both down. The Elven Lords
Historical Fantasy Romance Trilogy: The Fire
Lord's Lover (Book 1) The Lady of the Storm
(Book 2): Giles Beaumont is reluctantly
assigned to protect an Elven Lord's
daughteruntil he falls under her enchanting
spell The Lord of Illusion (Book 3): Lord
Drystan Hawkes dreams of fighting for
England's freedom from the endless evils of
the Elven Lords. But first he must find the
beautiful slave girl who holds the secret to
his quest. What readers are saying about The
Fire Lord's Lover "It was so good that I read
it in one dayand then I read it again!!" "It
was different; keeping me entranced trying to
figure out what was going to happen next."
"engaged and engrossed right from the first
chapter in the fascinating world of Elvin
magic and ensuing romance." "It's very
satisfying, as addictive as chocolate covered
pretzels with a side of Nutella." What
reviewers are saying about The Fire Lord's
Lover "The Fire Lord's Lover is a touching
love story that will sweep you away into
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another time and place where the elves rule
and love is found in unlikely places."- CK2S
Kwips and Kritiques "so well written and her
characters are so rich and captivating that I
simply could not put it down."- The San
Francisco Book Review "A very unique series
that will enchant lovers of historicals and
fantasy. A beautiful gem to be
treasured."-Booklovers, Inc. "Charming,
sweeping-of-your-feet romantic and toecurling sensuous"-Erotic Horizon What people
are saying about Kathryne Kennedy "As darkly
imaginative as Tolkien, as richly romantic as
Heyer, Kennedy carves a new genre in romantic
fiction." Erin Quinn, author of Haunting
Warrior "[Kennedy] has created characters
that live and breathe between the pages; a
talent which is, in my opinion, a hallmark of
skilled storytelling."-Fresh Fiction "Ms.
Kennedy's a pro at creating memorable
characters, comical situations, a fun dialog,
and an endearing love story."-Sia McKye's
Thoughts Over Coffee

Wayfarer's Keep
After a car accident that triggers a spell
set on her from birth, Estyria finds herself
in a world where the gods walk the earth,
magic is all too real, and political intrigue
strikes close to home. Caught in a
competition for the throne, she must learn to
navigate the muddy waters of court politics,
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familial obligations, an entanglement of the
heart and soon. More than just her heart or
her life is at stake -- the fate of an entire
nation could rest upon her choice.

Nighttime Symphony
A fast-paced contemporary romance that
sizzles from the New York Times bestselling
author of Order of Protection where passion
for the law isn't the only thing heating up
the courtroom. Isla Shayne knows she's in
over her head. As former all-star linebacker
Trey Adams's personal lawyer, she's used to
handling his business dealings and private
financial matters, not murder charges. She
needs to find an experienced criminal
attorney who speaks her client's language.
David Cormack of Garrison, Cormack and
Lawless is exactly what she needs in the
courtroom--and the only man she wants in the
bedroom. For David, taking on the Adams case
means diving back into a world he thought
he'd left behind and colliding head on with
tragic possibilities he's in no mood to face.
There's a reason professional football is in
his past and no matter how close Isla gets to
the truth he intends to leave it there. But
long days working on the case together lead
to hot nights in each other's arms. As their
feelings grow, the case takes a deadly twist
that could change the game between the two
lovers forever.
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The Princess Trap
**Sequel to RADIANCE and Book #2 in the
Wraith Kings series** In a bid for more
power, the Shadow Queen of Haradis unleashes
a malignant force into the world. Her son
Brishen, younger prince of the Kai royal
house, suddenly finds himself ruler of a
kingdom blighted by a diseased darkness. His
human wife Ildiko must decide if she will
give up the man she loves in order to save
his throne. Three kingdoms on the verge of
war must unite to save each other, and a oneeyed, reluctant king will raise an army of
the dead to challenge an army of the damned.
A tale of alliance and sacrifice.

The Undying King
Here be dragonsand passion. Welcome to the
world of the illuminated dragon—where a
prince of earth and air seeks reconciliation
with his human mistress, and a wyvern
reclaims the fiddler who loved him, lost him
and never forgot him. Previously available
only in electronic format, these two novellas
have now been combined for a paperback
edition! Included are the tales Draconus An
earth dragon, long-lived and skilled in the
ways of magic, Magnus Silverclaw has hunted
relentlessly for his errant human lover. He
is furious and bitter over what he considers
Leida's betrayal and seeks retribution by
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having her sentenced to four years of
enforced servitude to him—in a position far
below the one she once occupied as his
mistress. He does not anticipate her
horrified reaction to the punishment or the
reason for it, and her revelation leaves him
reeling with shock and jealousy. After nearly
four years of evading capture, Leida of the
Glimmer South stands bound before a tribunal
of dragon judges, accused of theft and the
illicit use of dragon magic. Once the
favorite of the dragon lord, Magnus
Silverclaw, she faces punishment for a crime
considered high treason among dragons. Leida
is still deeply in love with Magnus but
refuses to divulge her reasons for why she
stole from him and left without warning four
years earlier. Only the threat of enslavement
makes her reveal a carefully guarded secret,
one that can either reunite her with Magnus
or tear her from him forever Wyvern Elsbeth
Weaver, a talented fiddler, gave up the man
she loved to care for her ailing grandfather.
Now, eight years later, she must risk her
life to save her grandfather from a lynching,
by playing for the wyvern that has terrorized
her village throughout the summer. When she
comes face-to-face with the beast at the
haunted cliffs of Maldoza, she is both
terrified and fascinated. Something about the
creature reminds her of her long-lost lover,
something more than just a shared name.
Alaric has never forgotten nor stopped loving
the human woman he left in a dusty village
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almost a decade earlier. So when he meets her
again on the cliffs, wearing old dragon armor
and playing her fiddle as if her heart would
break, he is overjoyed. But Elsbeth never
knew the man to whom she had given herself
was only an illusion for the wyvern. Alaric
must convince her that the heart of the beast
is no less devoted than the heart of the man,
and that leaving her a second time will not
last another decade.

Dragon Unleashed
The pathfinder, Shea, has chosen to make a
place for herself among her former captors,
leaving behind her people and the life she
once knew. However, not all welcome this
outsider in their midst. Shea will find that
surviving alone in the wilderness is child's
play next to navigating the politics that
come with her new position. Especially when
it becomes evident that there are those out
for her blood. As a new danger looms on the
horizon, Shea and her warlord will need all
the allies they can find. Because something
is stirring in the barren lands from which
all beasts are born. Something old and not
seen since the last cataclysm. Can Shea
protect her people from this new threat or
will it be the dangers from within her own
inner circle that destroy her?

Unbound
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As a child readies for bed, the sounds of his
family echo around him, soothing him to
sleep. The steady beat of cars passing on the
street outside and raindrops falling onto the
roof above punctuate a rhythm created by the
shouts of uncles over a barbecue, the clink
of dishes washed by cousins, and a
grandfather’s booming laughter. It all blends
together to form the soundtrack of a child’s
life—a soundtrack of love. A musical readaloud that tenderly captures the comforts of
a loving home and family, Nighttime Symphony
is as contemporary as it is timeless.

The Spaceship Next Door
ECPA BESTSELLER • The New York Times bestselling sports star and media icon motivates
readers to stop postponing dreams and start
making them happen now because—this is the
day. Beyond Tim Tebow's exploits as a Heismanwinning football player, he is widely known
and respected for his exemplary character and
personal excellence, which have made him a
role model for millions. When Tim interacts
with the public, he often encounters people
who feel “stuck”—unable to take action on
matters ranging from daily life to pursuing
lifelong dreams. In response, Tim often
identifies a crippling fear or lack of
courage, to which he advises: “now is the
time to take some risks, to quiet the voices
of defeat, to step forward and make a mark,
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because this is the day.” In this inspiring,
motivational book, readers will receive the
advice and encouragement to daily move from
“pause” to “play” in finding deeper meaning
and success. Tim illustrates the book's
themes with stories from his personal life
that will delight all readers, including his
an update on his dream pursuit of a baseball
career.

Tsumiko and the Enslaved Fox
P.S. I Made It, is a powerful story that
grabs you through its lack of pretension and
honesty. Every page reveals another layer of
curious wonder at both Dawn's life and of the
power of hope that moves within each of
us.Dawn's hope is that you use this book as a
resource to deal with your struggles. Share
it with someone who needs it. We all want to
feel like someone understands what it's like
to suffer through something and - come out
the other side.She describes her life as
"horrifically beautiful and beautifully
horrific.Dawn is a trauma, life and business
coach, an in-demand speaker and author. We
are about to embark on a great adventure
together. She seeks to empower people to be
the superhero in their own rescue so that
they can change their own lives, as Dawn has
done, inspiring others to do the same.Through
her unconventional strategy based style of
coaching and her blunt honesty, the Ass
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Kicker, Hope Giver will challenge your
thinking, broaden your awareness to help you
achieve outstanding results.Having struggled
with gut-wrenching depression, a broken back,
sexual abuse, a severe eating disorder,
attempted suicide and a brain aneurysm - all
before she was 18 - Dawn learned to become a
fighter and survivor. Her deepest desire is
to turn everyone she meets into their own
rock star through her strategy based coaching
practice.Visit www.thetaylorway.ca to learn
more about Dawn and her programs.

Wild Hunger
Includes suggested reading order for the SPI
files series.

This Is the Day
"'Percy Jackson for Romance fans.'
Delightful."—RT Book Reviews Forewords When a
single arrow inspires romance, can you really
trust happily ever after? In this magical romcom, the descendants of Greek mythology must
learn to live and love in a mundane world
where Aphrodite's blessing can sure feel like
a real pain in the quiver. Eliza Herman
(a.k.a. The World's Worst Cupid) has spent
her entire life carefully avoiding her
calling as a Descendant of Eros. After all,
happily-ever-afters are nothing but a myth.
But when a family crisis requires her to fill
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in at the local Cupid-for-hire shop, Eliza
finds herself enchanting couples under the
watchful eye of her assigned mentor, Jake
Sandersthe one man she could never get out of
her head. Before long, Eliza is rethinking
her stance on romance—until things start
going terribly wrong with her enchantments.
Now Eliza and Jake must fight to unravel a
conspiracy that could destroy thousands of
relationships, including their ownand spell
the end of Love itself. No pressure, right?

The Sea King
One Act Play, Dark Comedy. Cast: 3 women, 2
men.Synopsis: Jill's husband Charles
mysteriously disappears after she refuses to
grant him a divorce. Concerned something has
happened to her husband, Jill follows a
string of clues to try and find out the
secret Charles was keeping from her.

Seasons of Sorcery
When half-wolf shifter Frankie Newman
receives an e-mail from a family member she
didn't know existed, a secret is revealed: as
a child, Frankie witnessed her father killing
her motherand then himself. Frankie was torn
from her pack by her mother's human
relatives, and the trauma was erased from her
memory. Realizing that she's been lied to her
entire life, she's never felt more alone.
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Until she catches the scent of an old
friend--warmly familiar and intoxicating.
Trick Hardy, enforcer of the Phoenix Pack,
can sense the rush of mutual attraction when
he sees Frankie again. He knows immediately
that she's his true mate. But he also knows
that, given her fragile state, he needs to
tread with care--no matter how fierce his
surging desires. As aroused as Frankie is by
Trick's darkly dominant air and simmering
desire, her priority right now is her
past--not her future, no matter how tempting.
But as more secrets emerge and Frankie's life
is threatened, Trick must do everything he
can to keep her close and safe. After all,
it's their destiny.

Phoenix Unbound
The Trateri are about to learn a vital lesson
of the Broken Lands. Deep in the remote
expanse where anything can happen, it pays to
be on a pathfinder’s good side. Nobody
ventures beyond their village walls. Nobody
sane that is. Monstrous creatures and deadly
mysteries wait out there. Lucky for the
people she serves, Shea’s not exactly sane.
As a pathfinder, it’s her job to face what
others fear and protect her charges from the
dangers that await in the Broken Lands. It’s
not an easy job, but she’s the best at what
she does. When the people she serves betray
her, Shea must rely on her wits and skill to
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survive the Trateri, a barbarian horde
sweeping in to conquer the Lowlands, and
their warlord, a man as dangerous as he is
compelling. Her actions and the decisions she
makes might mean the difference between life
or death. Danger looms on the horizon and a
partnership with the Warlord may be the only
thing preventing the destruction of
everything she holds dear.

From London, With Love
Xylara is a Daughter of Xy, brought up to do
her duty to her country, her king and her
people. Her father, the Warrior King Xyron,
is dead and her incompetent half-brother
Xymund is on the throne; she has chosen to
serve her people as a healer, until she is
needed to make a marriage of alliance. But
the once-great kingdom of Xy is threatened by
the Warlord and his barbarian Firelanders,
and her brother Xymund is forced to
surrender. The terms are fair: the kingdom
will remain under Xymund's control, and the
taxes and tithes are reasonable. All
prisoners and wounded are to be exchanged
unharmed. There is just one thing more: to
ensure a true peace - no pillaging, no
looting, no rapine - the Warlord has claimed
tribute. He claims Xylara, Daughter of Xy, to
be his Warprize . . .

A Wolf Apart
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The Seven Princes in the Thousand Year
Labyrinth is an all-new fantasy manga series
about a group of young men struggling to
survive in a mysterious labyrinth full of
traps and secrets. A young man, Ewan Juno,
awakens to find himself imprisoned in an
unknown place, surrounded by stone walls and
seemingly endless corridors. Ewan learns that
he is one of a group of individuals, all sent
to this strange place—the Thousand Years
Labyrinth. Each of them is a candidate to
become the country’s next emperor, however
only one can claim the crown. If, as a group,
they do not decide, the title will fall to
the last man standing, and it appears the
labyrinth has methods of its own to achieve
that end. A series of puzzles, trials, and
deadly traps stands between life and death,
and appears to mimic an old legend about an
emperor and his seven lords—who were all lost
in the very same maze. Will the chosen
candidates find a way out or will the
labyrinth claim another seven princes in its
search for an emperor?

The Fire Lord's Lover
A snarky fae, a sexy king, and forbidden
desire deep as the sea.Once, I was a fae
princess with sea-magic at my fingertips.
Now? I'm a hunted supernatural in a squalid
shop, stripped of my power. My only comforts
are stale cookies, Elvis records, and my hulaPage 24/35
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hoop. Until a lethally sexy fae king arrives
and rips even those away. After the brutal
king throws me in prison, I strike a bargain
with him: my freedom in exchange for helping
him find a magic blade. What Lyr doesn't know
is that the blade might restore my stolen
magic. But as we journey, the gorgeous jerk
is starting to make me feel things I've never
felt. When Lyr touches me, desire ignites. I
see raging passion in his eyes, too. If I
give in, I risk losing my chance at
reclaiming my power. Even worse I could be
forfeiting my life.*** Readers of Sarah J.
Maas, Laura Thalassa, and K.F. Breene. will
love the Sea Fae Series!

Eidolon
Princess. Tribute. Sacrifice. Is she the one
prophesied to unite two warring Fae courts?
Or the one bound to destroy them? In a realm
ruled by magic, the ruthless Queen of Thorns
is determined to destroy her nemesis, the
cursed Prince of Evernight. With war brewing
between the bitter enemies, the prince forces
Queen Adaia to uphold an ancient treaty: she
will send one of her daughters to his court
as a political hostage for three months. The
queen insists it’s the perfect opportunity
for Princess Iskvien to end the war before it
begins. But one look into Thiago’s smoldering
eyes and Vi knows she’s no assassin. The more
secrets she uncovers about the prince and his
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court, the more she begins to question her
mother’s motives. Who is the true enemy? The
dark prince who threatens her heart? Or the
ruthless queen who will stop at nothing to
destroy him? And when the curse threatens to
shatter both courts, is her heart strong
enough to break it?

Master of Crows
Tsumiko is named heiress to an ancestral
estate and its accompanying fortune. Only the
legacy comes with an aloof heirloom: an
inhuman butler. Argent has served the family
for centuries, and she must renew a
generational bond or he'll die. He hates her
for the hold she has over him, but he craves
her soul almost as much as he craves his
freedom.

Goodbye Charles
“Absolutely unputdownable, a real page
turner. Be prepared to clear your schedule
for the day.” —Wall to Wall Books In the town
of Hollow Creek, South Carolina two separate
murders, fifteen years apart, unite fifteenyear-old Pleasant Day and sixty-year-old
Clarissa Blackwell. As Pleasant struggles
with her mother's distance, her father's
infidelity and the death of her best friend,
she draws closer to Clarissa, an older woman
with an uncanny, almost psychic, ability to
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'read people.' As Clarissa uncovers the
stories behind the murders, both Pleasant and
Clarissa's worlds are transformed by the
truths they’re forced to accept, and both
find solace and strength in the shared
histories that have shaped them.

Warprize
Branded a traitor by her people, Shea and her
warlord-the fiercely dangerous Fallon-travel
to the Pathfinders' seat of power at her
father's request, hoping to form an alliance
despite the distrust between them. It doesn't
take long before Shea and Fallon realize
something is dangerously wrong in the place
she once called home. Ancient, deadly
creatures-gone for hundreds of years, once
again walk the lands, awakened from a deep
sleep. Worse, it seems the Pathfinders are
keeping a secret-one that could destroy them
all. On the brink of battle with each other,
the Pathfinders and Trateri must join forces
if they hope to defeat the evil at the heart
of the Badlands. As the tension rises between
the two peoples, and Shea and her family,
Shea and Fallon must convince them to
overcome their differences if they are to
triumph over impossible odds. Because the
beasts may be the least of their worries.
Sometimes betrayal comes from within, and the
most dangerous monsters may be those closest
to them.
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The Shift of the Tide
Eight years earlier the talented fiddler,
Elsbeth Weaver, gave up the man she loved to
care for her ailing grandfather. Now, she
must risk her life to save her grandfather
from a lynching by playing for the wyvern
terrorizing the countryside. When she comes
face-to-face with the beast at the haunted
cliffs of Maldoza, she is both frightened and
fascinated. Something about the creature
reminds her of the bard who once stole her
heart, something more than just a shared
name. Alaric has never stopped loving the
human woman he left behind in a dusty village
almost a decade before. When he meets her
again at Maldoza, wearing old dragon armor
and playing her fiddle as if her heart would
break, he is overjoyed. Elsbeth doesn’t know
her erstwhile lover is only an illusion for
the wyvern, and Alaric must convince her that
the heart of the beast is no less devoted
than the heart of the man.~2nd edition.
Originally published by Amber Quill Press in
2007~Note: some scenes contain graphic
descriptions of physical intimacy.

Crazy Cupid Love
The stories are told in whispers, even after
so long: of a man whose fair rule soured when
he attained eternal youth. Imprisoned by a
sorceress wife in a city out of time and
Page 28/35

Free Reading Phoenix Unbound The Fallen
Empire Book 1
place, he has passed into legend. Few believe
in him, and fewer would set their hopes on
his mercy. But Imogen has no choice. To break
the curse that's isolated her since birth,
she'll find the Undying King--and answer his
secrets with her own ^^Author Note: The
Undying King is a stand-alone (not part of
any series) novella of approximately 43,000
words and is also available in a duology
titled FOR CROWN AND KINGDOM. This tale is
intended for more mature audiences and
contains graphic descriptions of physical
intimacy.

The Wicked King
P.S. I Made It: Finding Radical Joy
After a Lifetime of Trauma
Includes 2019 RITA® Award Novella Finalist
THE DRAGONS OF SUMMER! Now on sale for $2.99
WINTER'S WEB BY JENNIFER ESTEP An assassin at
a renaissance faire. What could possibly go
wrong? Everything, if you’re Gin Blanco. This
Spider is trapped in someone else’s icy
web—and it seems like they don’t want her to
leave the faire alive . . . A WILDERNESS OF
GLASS BY GRACE DRAVEN The stretch of sea
known as the Gray rules the lives of those in
the village of Ancilar, including widow Brida
Gazi. In the aftermath of an autumn storm,
Brida discovers one of the sea's secrets cast
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onto the shore—a discovery that will change
her world, mend her soul, and put her in the
greatest danger she's ever faced. A CURSE FOR
SPRING BY AMANDA BOUCHET A malevolent spell
strangles the kingdom of Leathen in
catastrophic drought. Prince Daric must break
the curse before his people starve. A oncemighty goddess trapped in a human body might
be the key—but saving his kingdom could mean
losing all that he loves. THE DRAGONS OF
SUMMER BY JEFFE KENNEDY As unofficial consort
to the High Queen, former mercenary Harlan
Konyngrr faces a challenge worse than looming
war and fearsome dragons. His long-held
secrets threaten what he loves most—and he
must make a choice between vows to two women.

The Harp of Kings
From bestselling author Talia Hibbert comes a
story of wicked royals, fake engagements, and
the fed-up office worker trapped in the midst
of it all… Cherry Neita is thirty, flirty,
and done with men. As far as she can tell,
they’re overrated, overpaid, and
underperforming – in every area of life. But
a girl has needs, and the smoking-hot
stranger she just met at the office seems
like the perfect one-night stand… Prince
Ruben of Helgmøre is reckless, dominant, and
famously filthy. The outcast royal is
rebuilding his reputation – all for a good
cause – but he can’t resist a pretty face.
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And bossy whirlwind Cherry’s got the face,
the body, and the attitude to make Ruben’s
convictions crumble. Even better, when she
propositions him, she has no idea who he
really is. But when paparazzi catch the pair,
erm, kissing in an alleyway, Ruben’s
anonymity disappears faster than Cherry’s
knickers. Now the press is in uproar, the
palace is outraged, and Ruben’s reputation is
back in the gutter. There’s only one way to
turn this disaster around – and it involves
Cherry, some big fat lies, and a flashy
diamond ring. On her left hand.
Unfortunately, Cherry isn’t pleased with
Ruben’s ‘fake engagement’ scheme… and neither
is the king. The Princess Trap is a steamy,
diverse royal romance featuring a take-nosh*t heroine and a misunderstood hero
fighting to survive life at the palace.
There’s fake relationship fluff, a healthy
dose of angst, and a guaranteed happily-everafter. Please be aware: this story contains
scenes of abuse that could trigger certain
audiences.

The Phoenix Illusion
A woman with power over fire and illusion and
an enslaved son of a chieftain battle a
corrupt empire in this powerful and deeply
emotional romantic fantasy from the USA Today
bestselling author of Radiance. Every year,
each village is required to send a young
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woman to the Empire's capital--her fate to be
burned alive for the entertainment of the
masses. For the last five years, one small
village's tithe has been the same woman.
Gilene's sacrifice protects all the other
young women of her village, and her secret to
staying alive lies with the magic only she
possesses. But this year is different.
Azarion, the Empire's most famous gladiator,
has somehow seen through her illusion--and is
set on blackmailing Gilene into using her
abilities to help him escape his life of
slavery. Unknown to Gilene, he also wants to
reclaim the birthright of his clan. To
protect her family and village, she will
abandon everything to return to the
Empire--and burn once more.

Dark King
Grace has grown up in slavery. As difficult
as life on the Virginia plantation is, at
least she has her family: Momma, her younger
brothers, Thomas and Willy, Aunt Sara, and
Uncle Jim. When she overhears Master and
Mistress plotting to sell her broth

Phoenix Chosen
A generation past, the western realms were
embroiled in endless war. Then the Destroyer
came. From the blood and ashes he left
behind, a tenuous alliance rose between the
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barbarian riders of Parsathe and the walled
kingdoms of the south. That alliance is all
that stands against the return of an ancient
evil—until the barbarian king and queen are
slain in an act of bloody betrayal. Though
forbidden by the alliance council to kill the
corrupt king responsible for his parents’
murders, Maddek vows to avenge them, even if
it costs him the Parsathean crown. But when
he learns it was the king’s daughter who
lured his parents to their deaths, the
barbarian warrior is determined to make her
pay. Yet the woman Maddek captures is not
what he expected. Though the last in a line
of legendary warrior-queens, Yvenne is small
and weak, and the sharpest weapons she wields
are her mind and her tongue. Even more
surprising is the marriage she proposes to
unite them in their goals and to claim their
thrones—because her desire for vengeance
against her father burns even hotter than his
own…
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